
Birthdays
20th July - 

23th July

Attendance 
22nd July-
23rd July

 Nursery       92%
Reception   100%
  Year 1           91%

  Year 2          100%
  Year 3         100%
  Year 4         100%
  Year 5           97%
  Year 6           97%

Whole School: 97%

House Team Winner 
of the term

 Tennyson 

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 
Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

School will now be closed
until Monday 2nd September

(Teachers only!) 
Children will be welcomed

back on Wednesday 4th
September

Lunch Menu:  Week 1

Nursery starts at 8:45 am
School starts at 8:45 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly. 

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     
Twitter: @sttheresasCP  FB: St Theresas Catholic Primary School  Instagram: St Theresas RC School

 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events
If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Class of 2024!

Issue 39- 23rd July 2024

Gospel Quote
When Jesus got out of the boat, he
saw this large crowd, and his heart

was filled with pity for them,
because they were like sheep

without a shepherd. So he began to
teach them many things.

Mark 6:34

W

We made it!  We have come to the end of our academic year and I am sure we are all looking forward to a well-deserved break.  It
has been a busy year for many reasons, but I cannot forget that this was the year Ofsted visited and recognised all the wonderful
things we do here at St. Theresa’s.  I have a fabulous staff who go above and beyond in many ways and I have extremely
supportive parents who understand that whatever we do, we do so with our children’s best interests at heart.  But more than
anything else, we have the very best children in our school who make my job an absolute pleasure.  They are a credit to each and
every one of you.  Thank you for your many gifts and good wishes and I would like to wish you all a wonderful summer and I look
forward to welcoming you all back to school in September.
Have a lovely break.  Mrs Lisa Holland.

 Today we say goodbye to our fabulous Year 6.  You are all ready to
take that next step and continue to be the best you can be.  Make

good choices and come back to let us know how you are getting on.
Good luck and best wishes.

Harry  - 8
Skye - 7

Awards



Wednesday 4th September School re-opens New start time of 8:45am

Before and After School Provision

Please register
https://awcoaching.childc
are-online-booking.co.uk/

They do accept Child Care vouchers for
payment

 Looking further ahead...


